
It’s hard to believe that we are 
at the end of the year!   
We just want to take this oppor-
tunity to thank you for all you do!   
We’re also thankful for your al-
lowing your children to attend 
preschool here at Zion.    
The kids have come so far al-
ready and we’re looking forward 
to the New Year with them.   
Most of all we are thankful that 
you think it is important for your 
child to learn about our Savior, 
Jesus Christ. 
 
Reminder: The Christmas Pro-
gram starts at 10:00 a.m. 
Monday, December 18th.  We 
hope to see everyone and their 
families there! 
 
We will return to class on 
Wednesday, January 3rd. 
 
 
 

These are the things that we will 
be working on when we come back 
after our Christmas break: 
We will be starting a new unit on 
winter.  We will be talking about 
winter weather and learn about 
hibernation and which animals 
hibernate; we will continue with 
the alphabet and during chapel 
time we will learn about im-
portant people from the Old Tes-
tament. 

Letter of the Week… L 
 

 
Merry Christmas and God Bless 
You and Your Family!! 
    Miss Sheila 
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Snack Helpers 

Monday, December 18 
No Snack - Christmas  

Program 
 

Wednesday, January 3 
Nora Chadduck 

 
Friday, January 5 
Charli Kaemmerer 

  


